
Battle of the Books is a reading program
for students in 3rd through 5th grade. The

list of books comes from the Sunshine State
Young Reader's Award titles. The program

is a "quiz bowl" type of game in which
teams try to answer content questions and

identify titles and authors of the chosen
Sunshine State Young Readers Award titles.
Questions are based on plots, settings and
characters. Students are expected to read

the chosen books in order to take the
qualifying test. Taking the qualifying test

does not guarantee making a team.
However, those who score well enough will

be placed on teams to compete in our
school Battle of the Books competition. The
winning team at the school level will go on
to compete at the Regional Competition!  
The Regional battles will happen in April
and our school battle will happen right

before Spring Break in March. Good Luck to
all participating students!
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Happy New Year Owls!!!  Thank you for your continued support in
growing our students.  Our next Hoot-n-Nanny will be January 23rd at

9AM.  Please check with your child’s teacher to see if they will
recognized at the assembly.  

Principal - Greg Logan

Media News! - Mrs. Jones

Battle of the Books is Coming! Upcoming Events

January 6th- Welcome back students and
staff!
January 31st- Candyland BINGO! 

Month of February: each Wednesday is
spirit night at CUBAN BREEZES! 

February 12th - Astro skate party
February 17th- school make-up date -
school open for kids
February 18th- Math night at school -
flyers to come

What is Battle of the Books?  



P.E. STUDENT OF THE MONTH
 DECEMBER

ALIAXSANDER KRANIN, ANIYAH BRUCE,
MICHAEL SPICUZZA, PRISHA HARJANI
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PTA NEWS

Welcome back OES Family! 
End of the year is coming soon and that means possible field trips. Please remember if you are
planning to chaperone you need to have your level 2 completed especially for those that have
possible 5th grade away field trips.
Activate your level 1 and then get fingerprinted immediately, do not wait. There will be NO
exceptions when this comes about and it takes time.  

We are also looking for donations to the Happy Room for staff and volunteers if anyone is able to
donate! Anything is greatly appreciated. 
I will be posting some things going on the newsletters about community, events etc. so please be
sure to check them out and support the school if you can.

Happy New Year! Welcome back
families! 
We are so excited to start the second
half of the school year. We are in the
process of scheduling our events and
so much fun. Please keep watch for
flyers and Facebook posts to come. 

January 31st- General board meeting
BINGO! Please watch for the invite
and rsvp. 

We will have a Spring Fling Carnival
Fundraiser in March and the Oldsmar
Days following close. We will need all
the help we can get. Sign up and
communication to come.

Cuban Breezes Sprit month is
February, every Wednesday, join us!

Thank you all for all you do for our kids
at OES! 

Cafeteria scoop

Happy New Year! Small changes for
the new year. The salad and sandwich
options have been changed on the
menu to add more and give the kids a
chance to try new things! 



What types of videos can you find on this site? TKSST's video choices are
fueled by curiosity, excitement, and those "wow!" moments. They cover a
wide range of topics, both within and beyond our solar system, with a
particular emphasis on STEAM— science, technology, engineering, art, and
math.

You can sign up to receive videos straight to your inbox to preview, or
you can search by topic with your child. My students enjoy this
resource, and I hope you will too!

The internet is brimming with incredible content, but it can be tough to
locate! TKSST highlights a diverse array of brief and captivating videos
designed to initiate conversations, provoke curiosity, and encourage
offline exploration for all age groups.

https://thekidshouldseethis.com/

Mrs. Campogni
Gifted and

Talented TeacherThe Kid Should See This
Smart videos for curious minds of all ages!

families- if you plan to get a dedicated add for your student 
you must do this before March 1st- 

there will be no adds accepted after MARCH 1ST - NO ACCEPTIONS AT ALL. 

QUESTIONS: 
OWLMEMORYBOOK@GMAIL.COM

TAMMY EDDY AT THE SCHOOL 
813-855-7316

WHEN YOU SUBMIT YOUR ORDER THE MONEY
 AND PHOTOS  ARE SUBMITTED AT

 THE SAME TIME. 

https://thekidshouldseethis.com/


Oldsmar’s Kids of Character  
Each month a student from every classroom is nominated for the character trait of the month. These

students are recognized by administration and will receive a certificate. Please help us in congratulating
these wonderful Kids of Character.

Patterson - Thomas Huynh 
Kane - Ariana Cuevas 

Wilhelmi -Jasper Johnston 
Wolff - Olivia Collera  

Boone -Daphne Meijas Borrego 
Damann -Mason Jaramillo 

Halton -Avery Grace 
Lopez - William Yankee 

Ring - Kayla Williger 
Delgado - Ami Bare Rayo 
Giddings - Ronin Aguirre 
Mazirow - Jake Koenig 

December – Charity/Generosity 

Kirberger - Josiah Wilkerson 
Phillips - Noah Milton 
Manion - Brayden Hall 

Wilkins - Addison Wolff 
Barondick - Amyra Morales 
          Benton - Liam Rivera 

Munson - Aniyah Bruce 
Rosenblum - Rayna Ready 

McFarland - Brielle Kantrowitz 
Spindola - Donald Kidman 

          Chichester - Olive Bartz 
          Pantages - Colette Bartlett 

Art Room News  
Congratulations to December’s Artists of the Month,

 4th grader Stratton Lonergan and 1st grader Elizabeth Anderson! 
Artists of the Month will be recognized at our next Hoot-n-Nanny. 

This month, we will be continuing to work with clay and starting some awesome heart art
lessons that will hopefully be finished by Valentine’s Day. Please ask your student what they

did in art this week! 
 

We make a lot of messy masterpieces, so please make sure your student is not wearing their
nicest and newest clothes on art day. We do have aprons that I encourage students to wear,

but accidents still happen.  
 

Mrs. Callahan (Mrs. C) 



Weekend Food 4 Kids/Pack-a-Sack 
Oldsmar/Eastlake Rotary Club 

Students of the Month 

Immediate Mental Health
Support 

Toys for Tots – Thank You 

Oldsmar Cares sponsors called
“Weekend Food 4 Kids”. This program
has been established to assist
families who are in need of weekend
food for their children. Students and
families in need can receive a bag of
food and snacks on Friday afternoons
to help them through the weekend. If
your family is interested in this
assistance, please contact Mrs.
Manning at 813-855-7316 or
manningde@pcsb.org.

Olive Bartz was selected as the Oldsmar
Elementary Rotary Student of the Month for the
month of December. Olive was nominated for her
positive attitude, academic achievement, and
leadership skills. Olive and her family were invited
by the Oldsmar/Eastlake Rotary Club to a
luncheon on December 19,2024. She received a
certificate and t-shirt. The teachers and staff at
Oldsmar Elementary are very proud of Olive and
this accomplishment.

In the aftermath of Hurricanes Helene and Milton,
many in our community are facing significant
challenges. Suncoast Center is here to help! 
Whether you need someone to talk to, therapy,
medication management, or post-hurricane
support, we're here for you. We provide same-
day, confidential services in a caring
environment. 
We offer multiple payment options, including low
cost and free services for those who qualify, as
well as insurance and Medicaid. You will not be
turned away if you are unable to pay. 

Immediate Care Clinic Locations 
4024 Central Avenue, St. Petersburg, FL 33711  
2960 Roosevelt Blvd, Clearwater, FL 33760 
Contact: 727-388-1220 www.suncoastcenter.org 

We had an overwhelming amount
of support this year for Toys of
Tots. The families and staff of
Oldsmar Elementary donated
OVER 80 new unwrapped toys to
the Toys for Tots. 
These toys were used to support
our local families and children this
holiday season. Thank you to all
who donated for your wonderful
generosity and making the holiday
for many very bright.

Comeback Kids 
Each month our teachers are encouraged to nominate a Comeback kid per

grade level. These students have shown improvement in their grades,
behavior, work habits or attendance. Please help us congratulate the following

Comeback Kids for the month of December: 

Liam Farrell – Kindergarten 
Aria Alpuerto- 4th grade 

mailto:manningde@pcsb.org
http://www.suncoastcenter.org/

